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Administration

Open lunch, open end day and the energy crisis; three
new developments this year, brought changes to the
school schedule. Good relations enabled the student
council to work closely with the administration in se-
curing the freedom for students to utilize certain periods
of unassigned time by leaving school grounds or coming
in late. To contend with the energy crisis, vacation
schedules were altered but remained within the state
requirement of 180 school days.

Communication and involvement are the stimulants of
progress. It is the hope of the Administration that the
cooperation and involvement of the student body and
faculty will continue to stimulate the advancement of
the educational and social environment of S.P.F.H.S.

Sabbott Orrico — Vice-Principal
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